
 

seamless transitions: 
weaving a tapestry of support

 

Planning for your child’s life after high school 

can be complicated. Where will your child 

live? What support systems are available? Will 

they find a job, or continue their education? 

And, how will all of this be paid for? Planning 

begins long before graduation.

Join us for a free transition resource fair to 

begin weaving your child’s tapestry of support. 

When:  Saturday, September 21, 11:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.

Where:  The Forbush School at Glyndon and  

Hannah More Center - Hannah More Campus 

12039 Reisterstown Road  

Reisterstown, MD 21136

Who:   All parents of students with disabilities  

who are in middle and high school are  

invited to attend

We will have:

•  Representatives and resources from  

local disabilities agencies and 

community organizations

•  Information about community  

colleges and continuing education 

opportunities

•  Resources to help you with  

financial planning

•  Workshops for planning for your  

child’s future

•  Snacks and activities to keep your  

children entertained

For more information, contact:
Alyssa Fenix: afenix@sheppardpratt.org or 443-377-2080

Saturday, September 21
11:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.


